
 

CITY OF ORLAND STAFF REPORT 
MEETING DATE: November 21, 2023 

TO: Honorable Mayor and Councilmembers 

FROM: Jennifer Schmitke, City Clerk 

SUBJECT: Appointments/Reappointments to City Commissions 
(Discussion/Action) 

Consider appointment/reappointments to fill positions on commissions that will have terms expiring as 

of December 31, 2023. 

BACKGROUND: 

On October 1st, a notice was sent out to various City Commissioners advising them that their terms 

were going to expire on December 31, 2023, and requested that they advise City Staff if they wish to be 

reappointed.  

Applications were received by October 31st and staff determined that the Public Works and Safety 

Commission, Recreation Commission, Economic Development Commission and Library Commission 

had enough candidates to fill the expiring seats.   

ANALYSIS: 

Public Works and Safety Commission – Two (2) vacancies with new terms expiring December 

31, 2026 

Applicants: Monica Rossman and David Kelly (Consider Reappointment) 

 

Recreation Commission – Two (2) vacancies with new terms expiring December 31, 2026 

Applicants: Karen Baldridge and Jason Ovitz (Consider Reappointment) 

 

Economic Development Commission – Two (2) vacancies with new terms expiring December 

31, 2026  

Applicants: Ronald Lane and Russell Pierce (Consider Reappointment) 

 

Library Commission – Three (3) vacancies with new terms expiring December 31, 2026 

Applicant: Dick Jolley, Mary Anne Deeming and E. Ann Butler (Consider Reappointment) 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Appoint candidates to Commissions as presented or discuss with Commission liaisons the possibility of 

opening up expiring terms to the general public. 

FISCAL IMPACT OF RECOMMENDATION: None 


